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Record Type: Record 
 

To: David C. Childs A-76comments/OMB/EOP@EOP 

cc:  
Subject: The 12-month timeline 
 
 
The 12-month time line is unrealistic and is being developed by people who 
have never touched an A-76 study in their life....and don't have to live with 
the impossible deadline they are instituting. 
 
The AF is submitting an official position to OSD, and OSD will be submitting 
it to OMB.  The above comment does not necessarily reflect the official 
position of the AF--it is mine alone, based on doing A-76 studies off-and-on 
over the last 21 years.  I've overseen studies at installation level as 
recently as 1998 and have been overseeing the studies in AFMC since 1999. 
 
Stephanie Waldrop, Lt Col, USAF 
Chief, Competition & Reengineering 
HQ AFMC 




